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SUMMARY OF DECISIONS REQUESTED FOR 
THE PROPOSED SECOND GENERATION 
DUNEDIN CITY DISTRICT PLAN – ERROR IN 
PRINTED SUMMARIES 
Recently the Dunedin City Council notified the Summary of Decisions 
Requested for the Proposed Second Generation Dunedin City 
District Plan (2GP). Unfortunately, the printed and pdf versions of 
the summary reports available on the website, and in hard copy at 
public libraries and service centres, contained a small number of 
printing errors. These were associated with missing text formatting 
(underlining and strikethrough). The version available using the 
search function on the 2GP website was not affected and is correct.

The pdf and hard copy versions of the report will be replaced 
by Thursday, 18 February. The further submission period will be 
extended until Thursday 3 March to allow for anyone that may 
have been affected by this error.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:
•	visit www.2gp.dunedin.govt.nz 
•	visit our drop-in centre, 11 George Street, Dunedin, 10am to 

3pm, Monday to Friday
•	email districtplan@dcc.govt.nz
•	phone 03 477 4000 and ask to speak to a member of the 2GP 

team.


